From: Kara Pomeroy
To: City Council

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] MUR-70" sites

**Date:** Tuesday, June 7, 2022 4:13:38 PM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline Council,

I fear I may be emailing to deaf ears at this point, but I still have to try.

I support saving 10% of the significant trees on MUR-70' sites. Please make this happen!

Please act for the future.

Regards,
Kara Pomeroy
19018 18<sup>th</sup> Avenue NE
Shoreline, WA
206-417-4541